
 

 

 
September 20, 2018 

 
Award Setup  Delayed Due to Upgrade  

of e-Prost and UDisclose Systems 
 
 
As you may have already heard, the eProst and UDisclose systems will be upgraded and both systems 
will be brought down for the upgrade on 9/21 at 12 p.m., and brought back online no later than 9/27 
at 12 p.m.   Please be aware that new or competing awards with pending Conflict of Interest may not 
be set up during this period of time.  This will not affect awards where the Conflict of Interest has been 
completed.   
 
The Office of Research Administration will resume normal activity of account setup after that time.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
 
 
. 
 
 
 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ora.miami.edu&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccd5972ce302e4733dbc208d61f28a2a1%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C636730656725161774&sdata=gNca4PELFYfQeE4Cwt9B6kfV2By9yvuRiskUF6xd71E%3D&reserved=0
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